
 

To:       IEHP D-SNP Primary Care Providers (PCPs) 
From: IEHP – Quality Programs 
Date:         April 1, 2025  
Subject: IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program – NEW 2025 Interim Reports! 

 

We are pleased to announce the release of the NEW 2025 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program Interim 
Reports! The 2025 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Interim Reports are available on the IEHP Secure Provider 
Portal at www.iehp.org. Access the reports via the “IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program 2025” tab located 
under the “Reports” section of the Provider Portal.  
 
Utilize the interim reports to:  
 Determine measures with gaps in care.  
 Organize efforts to increase rates in low-performing measures.  
 Know your current Star Quality PMPM earned to date.  
 Know your maximum potential payment that can be earned if maximum performance is met. 
 View your performance ranking amongst your Provider peers!  

& more! 

IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Interim Reports and rosters will be updated two (2) times per month: 

- One update will be published on the 10th monthly, reflecting data as of the 15th of the prior month.  
- Second update will be published on 25th monthly, reflecting data as of the 1st of the current month.  

How to access the reports: Log into the IEHP Secure Provider Portal > Select Reports > IEHP Direct Stars 
Incentive Program 2025. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s Members. As a reminder, 
all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > 
Notices.  

Any questions related to this program can be sent to IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054, (866) 223- 
4347, providerservices@iehp.org or email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 
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